During public meetings held in March 2011, we invited you to share ideas for the
Dauphin Lake Integrated Watershed Management Plan.

These are the things you talked about:
(The larger the word, the more it was discussed)
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After the incredible spring we’ve had, it’s no surprise that water, protect, and drainage were frequently
discussed. While some residents focused on broad ideas like wide—scale drain maintenance, habitat
protection, education, and improving government cooperation, others chose to draw their ideas on a map
(below).



This map will help us when it comes
to implementing the plan. We’ll know
exactly where to offer programming
and where to target our efforts.
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Our locally—led planning team will now work to create a plan that represents these ideas. In the next few months we’ll talk
with government departments, municipalities, non—profit organizations and you to see how we can put your ideas into action.

Stay tuned for your opportunity to see how well we’ve captured your ideas. In the meantime, provide your input by contacting
Intermountain Conservation District (Jody Tucker: 742-3764) or Turtle River Watershed Conservation District (Bobby Bennett:
447-2139), or by providing a comment through the Province of Manitoba’s IWMP Website.




